
Redford Union School District Introduces New Security Partnership for Enhanced Safety 

Redford Union School District is excited to announce a groundbreaking partnership that marks a significant 
step in our con�nuous effort to enhance the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and school 
community. This school year, we have joined with Safe-Ed, a trusted security and staffing company with 
over a dozen years of specialized experience in suppor�ng school districts within Southeast Michigan. 

At the heart of this partnership is our commitment to ensuring that every person who steps into our 
schools during the school day is greeted in a manner that is both welcoming and secure. To this end, the 
experienced security professionals from Safe-Ed will be sta�oned at the main entrance of our schools and 
in strategic areas within each building. Their presence is not just a security measure but also a symbol of 
our unwavering dedica�on to maintaining a safe and nurturing environment. 

Each day, Safe-Ed’s security experts will report to our various school loca�ons, bringing with them a 
focused dedica�on to the safety of our students. Their presence on campus is a proac�ve step towards 
assuring that every day is a safe and produc�ve one for our en�re school community. 

To make sure these professionals are easily iden�fiable, they will wear bright yellow shirts, a visual cue of 
assistance for students, staff, and visitors within our school grounds. This consistent uniform not only 
makes them easily recognizable, but also serves as a reminder of the security we strive to maintain. 

Many of the staff from Safe-Ed are not just trained security experts; they are re�red or former law 
enforcement officers who bring with them rich experiences in dealing with schools and juvenile maters. 
Their backgrounds provide an added layer of exper�se and understanding, par�cularly in the nuanced 
environment of an educa�onal se�ng. 

Understanding the dynamic nature of security, Safe-Ed hosts annual training for their employees. These 
rigorous sessions provide their team with the latest security protocols to respond effec�vely to any 
situa�on. This con�nuous professional development 
aligns perfectly with our District's commitment to lifelong 
learning and improvement. 

The launch of this partnership with Safe-Ed is the first of 
its kind for Redford Union Schools, reflec�ng our 
innova�ve approach to student safety and well-being. By 
introducing this program, we aim to provide our students 
with more than just an educa�on. We are offering them 
a sense of comfort and security, reinforcing the idea that 
their school is a safe haven. In a world where 
uncertain�es abound, we want our students to be 
assured that their well-being is our top priority. 

As we embark on this journey with Safe-Ed, we are filled 
with op�mism about the posi�ve impact this partnership 
will have on our school community. We look forward to 
working with Safe-Ed to provide an even safer, more 
secure, and welcoming environment for everyone who 
walks through our doors. 




